
Tuckerton Historic Preservation Advisory Commission             August 5th,2020 

Call of Meeting to Order 

Keegan Vreeland called the Tuckerton Historic Preservation Advisory Commission meeting to 

order on Wednesday, August 5th, 2020 at 7:00 PM in Borough Hall. 

Open Public Meeting Act Statement: “Provisions of the open public meeting act have been 

complied with, as notice was published to the Beacon and Asbury Park Press, stating the time, 

date, and place of this meeting.” 

Roll Call / Attendance 

Barbara Brojack                                            A Tom McAndrew                                       P 

Doris Mathisen                                              P Keegan Vreeland                                     P 

Frank D’Amore, liaison/non-voting           A Keith Vreeland                                         P 

Neil Saunders                                                A Elliott Garcia                                            A 

 

Keegan Vreeland led the salute to the flag. 

Old Business 

Approval of Minutes: Minutes for the March 2020 meeting of the Tuckerton Historic 

Preservation Advisory Commission were circulated. Keith Vreeland made a motion to approve 

the minutes with no changes, seconded by Tom McAndrew. The motion was passed by 

unanimous vote. 

Logged Hours: Landmarks Commission recognizes their member’s donation of time and 

knowledge for studies and research along with attendance of the monthly meetings and 

available workshops / seminars for the months of April/May/June/July 2020. 

Barbara Brojack                                  - Tom McAndrew                             5 

Doris Mathisen                                   2 Keegan Vreeland                           2 

Neil Saunders                                     - Keith Vreeland                               4 

 Elliott Garcia                                   - 

 

 

Facebook page: No new updates at this time. 



Historic Properties: No new updates at this time. 

CLG application: No new updates at this time  

Tuckerton website: No new updates at this time. 

Tree-lined streets project: Keith Vreeland stated that the last time he talked to Mr. Saunders 

the trees were no longer available to buy and they would try again in the fall. 

Grist Mill/Old Borough Hall: Frank D’Amore is continually looking into different opportunities 

for these buildings. 

New Business 

Committee Reports: No Committee Reports 

Members Forum: Tom McAndrew stated that he was in Point the other week and saw a clock 

and if we ever get back to it, we should try and start that project again. Keith Vreeland agreed 

and added that there is also a clock in Spring Lake. Doris Mathisen stated that she thinks the 

guy that was helping the committee has given up on them because he will not return any calls. 

Invoice: Tom McAndrew moved, seconded by Keith Vreeland, to pay the invoice of $75.00 to 

Secretary Samantha Hollberg for Secretarial Services for the month of August 2020. It was so 

moved with unanimous member consent via roll call. 

Public Forum 

Keith Vreeland motioned to open Public Forum.  

Seeing as there was no public at the meeting, Tom McAndrew motioned to close Public Forum. 

Adjournment:  To close this meeting Tom McAndrew moved, seconded by Keegan Vreeland. 

The motion was unanimous and the meeting adjourned at 7:08pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Samantha Hollberg, Historic Preservation Committee Secretary  


